
Dear [Attendee's Name], 

Thank you for joining us on our recent Urban Architecture Walking Tour! We hope you enjoyed 

exploring the city's unique architectural highlights as much as we enjoyed having you. 

To help us improve future tours, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a few 

moments to answer the following questions: 

1. What did you enjoy most about the tour? 

2. Was there anything you felt could be improved? 

3. How would you rate your overall experience? (1-5) 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and your feedback will help shape our future events. Please 

reply to this email with your responses by [Feedback Deadline]. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 


